To our valued patients and families:

At the present time we are planning to be open tomorrow March 17, the office is considered a
healthcare facility. If anything changes we will call or text you before your appointment. If you wish to
cancel your appointment please phone the office and speak with Heidi or leave a message. Please
read the following message as to what our office is doing during this difficult time.

Please be assured that as a dental practice, we have always and will continue to comply with all
CDC and OSHA requirements and protocols for disease prevention and protection. We are
thoroughly trained in universal infection control practices and in addition to our standard procedures,
we have added cleanings scheduled throughout the day of common area touch points.

Please be aware all toys and magazines have been removed from the waiting room to avoid
contamination.

First and foremost, we want everyone to be safe. We will ask to reschedule your appointment if:

A patient, or accompanying family members, have flu-like symptoms, such as fever (within last 24
hours), cough, and/or shortness of breath.

A patient or accompanying family members have been in contact with someone who has been
known to have Coronavirus.

If possible, please refrain from bringing non-appointed siblings, grandparents, etc., to appointments.
We do understand that this may not feasible for everyone, but if you can, please do so.

If you are uncomfortable sitting in the waiting room, please call or text the office (use the last
appointment notice text from our system) when you get here. Someone will call or text you back
when we are ready to see you.

Dr Magann



